
 

NEWSFLASH 
 
 

Arndell Anglican College Junior School 

Arrangements for the beginning of Term 1: Tuesday January 29 2013 

 

FINAL and UP-DATED INFORMATION 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

On Tuesday January 29 Prep and Kindergarten Classes will begin Term 1.  

All Prep Students (the Tuesday 2 Day Class) should report directly to the Prep Classroom 

Kindergarten Students should report to the Kindergarten Classroom area. Class Lists will be available, as will Teaching 
Staff to inform, advise, guide and support children in preparation for the Infant’s School 8:45am start. 

At 8:45am all Kindergarten Children will be formally and prayerfully welcomed to the School in acknowledgement of this, 
their very special day, and students will then be guided by their teachers into their Kindergarten Classrooms  

At this point, all parents; grandparents or special friends in attendance on Tuesday are very warmly invited to come to 
the Junior School School Stubbs Library for a ‘Start of Big School Celebration Morning Tea’ (‘Tissues and Timtams’?). 

Further advice will later be forthcoming for arrangements re: the Junior School, Year 1 – Year 6 return to School on 
Wednesday January 30th. 

 

Please do kindly note that this information is in final clarification of all set arrangements for Tuesday. 

Thank you! 

 

We are all certainly looking forward to a very special start to the new term! 

 

Every blessing! 

 

Rev Keith Peterson 
Head of Junior School 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


